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BDAFA Circular – 2020 – 015 (25/06/2020) 
 
 
To all Club Officials 
 
Please find below recent Board determinations made and current issues. 
 
 
Players Requesting Approval 
 

1. A. Muceski– Birrong Sports FC - Age 16 to play in AAM – Approved 25/06/2020 
2. T. Aropa– Birrong FC – Age 16 to play in AAM – Approved 25/06/2020 
3. L. Alemeddine – Greenacre Eagles – 14 to 17/18 ladies – Approved 25/06/2020 
4. A. Dayekh – Greenacre Eagles – 14 to 17/18 ladies – Approved 25/06/2020 

 
 
Registration 
 

• Small Sided Photos  
Please have all small sided photos in play football by Sunday evening. We will start printing team 
sheets on Monday. 

 

• Card Pick Up  
Card printing is well and truly underway. We will start contacting Clubs to arrange pick up.  
We will also be able to print off any new registrations that come through on this coming Monday’s 
post registration form.  
Please only send one post registration form a week.  

 

• New Players/ Teams 
It is not to late to register new players or whole teams!!  
If you have any enquires for teams, please contact Glen and he will advise if the competition can 
accommodate them.  

 
 
COVID-19 Changes 
 

• Captain Arm Bands – Cannot be shared. This year the captains arm band will not be 

compulsory. In lieu of the captains arm band, please indicate on the team sheet prior to the 

game who is the team captain.  
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• Goalkeeper – Jerseys cannot be shared. 
Goalkeepers can wear spare shirts, bibs, jacket as long as they have a different top to their team 
and the opposition.  

 

• Box for Team Sheets – This great idea came into the office last week from a club. Having a 
box at each canteen for the collection of team sheets, will minimize handling of team sheets 
especially by canteen/ food handling volunteers. This can be as simple as a shoebox with a cut 
out at the top.  
 

Field Update 
 

• Posts/ Markings - Let the office know if your field does not have post or is not marked. 

• Gordon Parker is still offline 

 
Draw 

• We have attached the updated Draw for July. Please check this and advise of any clashes or 
issues as soon as possible.  
We have not included August until we have confirmation from Council regarding Gordon Parker 
& Kelso South.  

 
Premier League & AAL 1  
 

• On Saturday 27/06/2020 – BDAFA requests a player representing each squad (e.g. Team 
Captain if possible) attend a photo shoot for PL 1, PL 2 & AAL 1.  
Please advise the office ASAP who will be attending if you have not already. 

 
COVID-19 Safety Plan: 
 

Clubs will have received an email earlier today regarding a COVID safety plan from the NSW 
Government. 
Football NSW has completed a prefilled form to assist clubs.  
Please follow the three-step process online and forward the office your confirmation email.  

 
See link to NSW Government Website https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/covid-safe-businesses 

 
 
On behalf of the BDAFA Board 
 

 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/covid-safe-businesses

